
Baker will be taking a group of 11th & 12th grade 
girls on Tuesday, March 17th @ 9:00am to The 

Royal Closet event to shop for Prom dresses. See 
Ms. Weaver or Ms. Melton to sign-up. Space is 

VERY limited and will be on a first come, first serve 
basis. You must sign up no later than           

Monday, March 9th. 
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